
TIMPERLEY DENTAL
NEWSLETTER - MAY 23

Welcome to the latest edition of our newsletter! We hope
you find this newsletter informative and helpful, and as
always, please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any
questions or concerns.

CASE OF THE MONTH
One of our lovely patients came to see
us as she was unhappy with her broken
and stained veneers. After seeing Dr
Trem, we created a personalised
treatment plan which consisted of 3
porcelain veneers and an Emax crown
to create this beautiful smile.

We love making patients feel
confident. She told us 'she has already
had many compliments from her
friends.'

The number of missed appointments and short notice cancellations
are rising unfortunately, which wastes valuable treatment time and
lengthens our waiting lists. We're passionate about providing the
best service we can for our patients and providing an efficient
appointment diary is where it all starts.
What can you do to help? Please give us 24 hours notice if you are no
longer able to attend your appointment, we are then able to offer
your treatment time to someone else who needs it. 
What will we do to help you? Reminders! We will do our best to
remind you of your appointments via email. We do ask that you do
not solely rely on this method, please also set your own reminders.  
We will always take exceptional circumstances into account if the
unforeseen happens and we really appreciate your understanding. 

https://www.google.com/search?q=timperley+dental&oq=timperley+dental&aqs=chrome.0.69i59j46i39i175i199j0i22i30l3j69i60l3.1564j0j9&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#lrd=0x487bace466c07f77:0x3e257efb41239bb6,1,,,
https://www.facebook.com/TimperleyVillageDental
https://www.instagram.com/timperleyvillagedental/


PLEASE READ!

THE INSIDE SCOOP
Please welcome the newest member of our
Timperley Dental family, Avani Aggarwal.
Congratulations Vijay & Rashmi!

Rebecca our practice manager has been
promoted and is now also taking on the role of
Business Development Manager whilst Natalie
who is our current Head Nurse is being
promoted to Clinical Manager. Well done guys! 

Rob booked a suprise football getaway and found
out he was going to Lake Como. He said it was a
great experience visiting Lake Como 1907 football
stadium, what a fun weekend!

Not long to go until Vijay is running The Great Manchester Run 10k
on Sunday 21st May. He is raising money for The Wellspring Stockport
which is a charity for the homeless. We would really appreciate any
donations or any spare food for our collection box which is at
reception. Don't forget to cheer Vijay on if you see him!

NHS Orthodontic Waiting List
The Dental Referral Management Centre are undertaking a validation of the Greater

Manchester orthodontic waiting list. The team will be contacting the
parents/guardian for each referral that has been received prior to 31st December

2021 to ask:
a) If they still require orthodontic treatment

b) If their address and contact details are accurate



Patients and parents will be asked to respond to the validation by completing an
online form or via a dedicated telephone number. For those that do not respond, or
have more than one referral in the system, the referral will be rejected back to the GDP to

make contact with the patient and if necessary, will be referred again with up to date
information. The patient will not lose their place on the original waiting list.

More information on the process can be found online at:
www.dental-referrals.org/ortho



We are offering you a FREE smile assessment which includes a
digital iTero scan where you can see your smile transformation in

minutes!

☑️FREE CONSULTATION INCLUDING DIGITAL
SCAN
☑️FREE TEETH WHITENING WORTH £325
☑️FREE VIVERA RETAINERS WORTH £300
☑️FREE ORAL B ELECTRIC TOOTHBRUSH IF
YOU SIGN UP ON THE DAY!

If you would like to book in a consultation please call us on 
0161 980 3485. 

*£25 refundable deposit required to secure appointment

INVISALIGN WEEK
9TH MAY-12TH MAY

0% FINANCE OPTIONS AVAILABLE!

He is Manchester City's number 1 fan!
He had the pleasure of meeting the
Queen.
He loves a cheeky Nandos and a rum at
the weekend!

Now you must recognise this face...The Boss! 

Vijay qualified in 1999 from Cardiff Dental
School and has worked in general practice
ever since.

Some fun facts about Vijay:

MEET THE TEAM

We need more patients like you!
If a friend quotes your name when booking in a 'new
patient examination' you will recieve a £5 gift card.

Did you know? Teeth are the only part of the human body that
can't repair itself.





